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THE GUILFORD BUILDING NEWS

in its 26" year of publication

NEW TO THE BUILDING

Malcolm Miller has moved
his photography studio to
Suite 426-27. His two-room
space seems just right for all
his equipment and projects.

| DOWNTOWN GREENSBORO INC.
| HELPS CENTER CITY BUSINESSES

. Joseph Schorr, an economic development

‘analyst at Downtown Greensboro Inc. (DGI), is

| trying to inventory all downtown businesses. Says Laquita Humphrey is
another newcomer to the
building. She is in Room 801

where she has a private office

' Joseph: “ Storefront and street-level businesses
/ are fairly easy to track, but | face challenges
| where businesses aren't as visible.” And many |

,'ﬁ businesses are tucked away in The Guilford | / and studio. Laquita is an
| Building. | upbeat person with lots on her
/e’ DGI wants to support downtown businesses, | . plateright now.

' but to do so, it needs to know what businesses | |

' information if you'd like more visibility and center
| city connections. Call 336-541-0512 or see |
\ www.downtowngreensboro.org.
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‘ exist downtown. Here is Joseph's contact J W
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WINDOWS UP

The upper sash of an office
window may slip down creating
an air gap at the top of the
window unit. This usually
happens because a window = W

. was opened and then not completely closed and locked securely in place.

| It is a good idea to check windows now as the hot weather begins. For
| assistance with a window, call the business office at (336) 272-0038 or ask
/ any staff member.

The Guilford Building will be closed on Thursday, July 4, 2024,
in celebration of Independence Day.
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